Welcome to Year 3
Miss Croucher and Mrs Foster

Meet the teacher - 18/09/24



According to statistics a child who reads more than others is more likely to be
successful in their career.

Please ensure your child is reading at home for at least 20 minutes ideally daily,
realistically as much as you can. The more the better! ©

Your child can write in their reading record when they have read at home
individually as well as an adult writing in it when they have read to someone.

Your child will have their banded books and a reading for pleasure book in their
bag. The band books are relative to their reading ability. The pleasure book is a
free choice of a book that interests the child to encourage reading. Even if the
book is challenging, reading this will be more beneficial that not reading!

Reading bands will be assessed every half term.
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Home Learning

» Home learning will be set every FRIDAY and is due back and
tested the following THURSDAY.

» Please ensure the children complete this and bring it back to
school on time.

» It will consist of spellings (grouped accordingly), times tables
and maths frenzy.

» We will test 200 HFW and Y3/4 spellings (dependent on which
the child is on) every term. These will be sent home before the
holidays.




Summary of Autumn Term

» English - The Paper Bag Princess and Dr Xargle’s Earth Hounds.
» Maths- Place Value, Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication and Division.
» Geography- Countries, Continents and Capitals

» History- Stone Age (Celtic Harmony Trip)

» RE- Creation / Fall

» Science- Forces and Magnets

» This is included in the Autumn Term booklet on the website located in
the Year 3 Class Page Curriculum tab.



Reminders

» Forest School - Tuesday
» PE days- Wednesday and Thursday

» If you have any questions going forward please catch
me on the playground before or after school. If you
feel a meeting is necessary please arrange this
through myself or the school office.

» | am excited for the academic year ahead and | look
forward to working with you.
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